
PUBLIC NOTICE (REPOST)
   MEDINA COUNTY HIGHWAY ENGINEER  

MED-TR 145-0.91 (WALL ROAD) BRIDGE REPLACEMENT
ODOT PID # 118427

The Medina County Highway Engineer will be totally replacing the bridge number 3 on Wall 
Road. PID # 118427.  This project will be administered by the County as a state-exchange 
funded project.

The proposed project is expected to begin in February of 2025 and be completed by July of 
2025. The road will be closed for the entirety of the project.    

For questions or comments on the project, please contact Emry Hollopeter at 
330-723-9655 or email at ehollopeter@medinaco.org.
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